
THE VIOLATION OF HUMAN RIGHTS BY CULTURAL PRACTICES IN THE

LOTTERY A SHORT STORY BY SHIRLEY JACKSON

The first time the reader sets eyes on the lottery, a short story by Shirley Jackson, the reader thinks of winning money
because Jackson starts by showing how.

Considering that this act of lottery had been a routine in this village for many years, no one seems to question
its negative impacts in the general human welfare. With slight changes the lottery has been taking place since
the settlement of this village. The winner is going to be stoned by friends and family. Uncover new sources by
reviewing other students' references and bibliographies Inspire new perspectives and arguments or
counterarguments to address in your own essay Read our Academic Honor Code for more information on how
to use and how not to use our library. Gradually though it becomes clear for the reader that there is nothing to
be won at this lottery. So after all the shock is: There are civilized people just like you and me killing someone
during a ritual whose sense obviously got lost over the years. Not so unusual, but in this case unsettling
because this ritual, to us as readers, is just murder. Therefore they are all not able to see the insanity and
violence of their doing, for them this whole instance is normality. But on the other hand, maybe even worse,
children growing up there learn to turn their backs on everyone else except themselves, to be selfish and to life
with the survival instinct. Shirley Jackson succeeded in writing a story that shocked the readers and gave them
a new outlook on preserving traditions and imperfections of The Hangman versus The Terrible Things words -
3 pages situation by showing acts of courage. And then there is Tessi Hutchison. The essential question she
wants us to think about is what would happen, if every member of society would exactly think and act like the
figures of the story do and how people would handle this situation. Here are some ways our essay examples
library can help you with your assignment: Brainstorm a strong, interesting topic Learn what works and what
doesn't from the reader's perspective. There's a problem with this paper. Mr Graves is Mr Summer's assistant,
always present but not necessarily in the spotlight. Mr Summers is the man in charge of the lottery. She is the
one who has to die. First, Jackson begins by establishing the setting. The Unalterable Human Condition
Exposed in Shirley Jackson's The Lottery words - 4 pages , that the young people had some desire to abolish
the lottery. Her characters are also true to life, which establishes realism in her stories. Once a year the
apparently nice villagers leave the idyll behind and gather together for this collective ritual murder. The time
of day is set in the morning and the time of year is early summer The story "The Lottery" by Shirley Jackson
takes place in a small village where the people are close and tradition is paramount. This tradition in this
village and in the neighbouring towns has been maintained in living memory. At the end he gets to know that
it is about a collective murder of an innocent person. Such activities may seem normal with regard to the
village norms, but they reflect high degree of human rights violation. Not a single person openly expresses
fear or disgust toward the lottery but instead pretend enthusiasm. But the old villagers like Old Warner prevail.
They are more concerned with getting done on time. This town having performed such a terrible act for so
many years continues with the lottery, with no questions asked and the main purpose being to carry on the
tradition. Furthermore, most adolescents in more developed countries seem to forget that throughout history
the struggle for human rights was a coarse journey, and that some people were not as prosperous as many
individuals are today. This allows our team to focus on improving the library and adding new essays. Human
rights is a Islam Law and Human Rights in the Middle East words - 9 pages arbitrarily curb fundamental
freedoms in the guise of protecting the interests of national security. Adams, and Mrs. Bill Hutchison gets the
one with the black spot on it, which means that his family has been chosen.


